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You are Invited

Bullseye Packaging Services Inc. is holding an OPEN HOUSE on June 4th from 2pm to 6pm.  This special
event is a great opportunity to rub shoulders with others in the industry, meet new people, enjoy great
food, and perhaps even win a draw prize.

Please RSVP to speters@bullseyepackaging.ca to so we can arrange adequate catering.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Bullseye Packaging
Stephen Peters - General Manager
#8 - 730 Stremel Road
Kelowna, BC V1X 5E7

This email was sent to [email address suppressed]
Click here to instantly unsubscribe.

Copyright © 2008 Bullseye Packaging. All Rights Reserved

http://bullseyepackagingservicesinc.createsend1.com/t/1/e/csuj/l/
http://bullseyepackagingservicesinc.createsend1.com/t/1/u/csuj/l/
mailto:speters@bullseyepackaging.ca?subject=Open%20House%20RSVP
http://bullseyepackagingservicesinc.createsend1.com/t/1/u/csuj/l/


1/6/22, 2:49 PM Bullseye Packaging - Announcement

https://twincreekmedia.createsend.com/t/ViewEmail/r/B5B9475AE3A11286/C67FD2F38AC4859C/?tx=0&previewAll=1&print=1&source=PrintPreview… 2/2

Phone: 250-575-7275
E-mail: speters@bullseyepackaging.ca

powered by NEDmail

mailto:speters@bullseyepackaging.ca
http://bullseyepackagingservicesinc.createsend1.com/t/1/l/csuj/l/www.nedmailmarketing.com

